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First name: Arthur

Last name: Garrison

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I am very opposed to Units# 24, 25, &amp; 41 SPECIAL. These are "old-stand" Oaks &amp; should

be left as is, undisturbed. If you notice they are small acreage units. They are in too close proximity to the

Lynchburg Reservoir, with drainage into the Reservoir plus Little Irish Creek. I'm not an Environmental Activist or

"tree-hugger", just an 80+ year old, logical, reasonable thinking person who has seen many things come &amp;

go. I can only believe the cutting of these units is driven by MONEY &amp; nothing else. Please consider

dropping these units from the proposed project.

 

                            Respectfully,

                                          Arthur "Mike" Garrison

                                          Retired Telecommunications Engineer


